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12th February 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers of Year 1 children 

 

Our topic after half term is ‘Paws, Claws and Whiskers’, as part of this topic we want the children to find 

out about animals that have paws, claws and whiskers. We have therefore arranged for ‘Sam’s Safari’, to 

visit the children in Kangaroo and Giraffe class who will take them on an animal adventure explaining why 

different animals have paws, claws and whiskers.  

 

This will take place on Friday, 6th March within school if you have any questions or concerns please see a 

member of our Year 1 team. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mr P Barnett 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 


